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To:  Provost and Vice Chancellor Elisha Baker,
University of Alaska Anchorage

Fr: Kimberly Swiantek,
UAA Governance Office

Re:  Program Prioritization Quintile System

On October 4, 2013 the Faculty Senate approved the following motion regarding Program
Prioritization:

Motion: The Faculty Senate recommends that the quintile system be reconsidered

If I may be of further assistance, please let me know.
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